
Needs More Of You!
Get your pictures in the yearbook.

The yearbook staff  invites students and parents to submit photos for the yearbook. 
If you’ve got great photos of school and community events or you and your 

friends just having fun at school, we’d like to see them. 

Our photographers can’t be everywhere. Help us get as many photos 
as possible to create a terrifi c book everyone will want to have.

Open your phone’s camera 
and scan this code.

The last day to submit your photos is:

How to submit your photos:

Or visit

Tag students for the yearbook staff . Use Fast Tag to tag multiple photos with the same students 
and topics all at once. Then tell the story of your photos with captions and more.

The yearbook staff  will review all photos and determine final yearbook 
content. We cannot guarantee that all submissions will be used.
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NEEDS MORE OF YOU
Sharing photos with the yearbook staff has never been easier.

UPLOAD YOUR PHOTOS TODAY
Use Fast Tag to tag multiple photos with the same

students and topics all at once. Then tell the story of
your photos with captions and more.
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